
Subject: Re: ConfirmaƟon for lab visit on 19-20th of April
From: Julijana Gjorgjieva <gjorgjieva@tum.de>
Date: 31/03/2023, 13:48
To: Dimitra Maoutsa <dimitra.maoutsa@tu-berlin.de>

Dear Dimitra,

That’s great! I think I sent you all the info last Ɵme, so please make hotel reservaƟons. We will
prepare a program from our side and send it to you as soon as possible.

The talk will probably happen on Wednesday morning at 9:30 am. Followed by meeƟngs.

Looking forward to it!
Best,
Julijana

-----------------------------------------
Julijana Gjorgjieva, PhD
Professor of ComputaƟonal Neuroscience
Technical University of Munich
School of Life Sciences
Maximus-von-Imhof-Forum 3
85354 Freising, Germany

office: +49 8161 71 2709
hƩps://www1.ls.tum.de/compneuro

On 30. Mar 2023, at 16:32, Dimitra Maoutsa <dimitra.maoutsa@tu-berlin.de> wrote:

Dear Julijana,

I scheduled to be in Munich from 18th April onward, so as we had discussed I will visit your lab
on 19th and 20th of April.

Thank you again for the invitaƟon and I am looking forward to talking to you and your lab
members.

Best wishes,

Dimitra


